

STRI NEWSLETTER

#49 December 23, 1981

NEW ARRIVAL

Anabella and Ira Rubinoff are now the proud parents of a baby girl, born December 21st (her father's birthday). Both mother and daughter are doing fine, but the baby's name is still to be decided. CONGRATULATIONS!

LIBRARY NEWS

As of January 4th, the permanent library hours will be:

Mondays, Wednesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays: 8 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Tuesdays: 8 a.m. - 9 p.m.

Saturdays: 8 a.m. - 4 p.m.

These new hours will hopefully benefit researchers from Galeta and BCI who come to the Tuesday seminars as well as students from the University of Panama.

SEMINAR

There will not be a luncheon seminar next Tuesday, December 29th. Please check your bulletin boards for any last minute scheduling.

DEPARTURES

January 1 - Dr. Robert Silberglied
will be leaving to attend
the meeting of the American
Association for the
Advancement of Science in
Washington, D.C. and to
make a brief visit to
Cambridge, MA. He is
expected back on January 16.

NOTES OF INTEREST

-While in India to attend the International Conference on Environmental Education, Dr. Michael Robinson was one of the 20 delegates who met for an hour-long visit with Premier Indira Ghandi.

-A sad note: Dr. Duke Campbell, well-known by some of the STRI staff members, died on Saturday, December 12th.

"There is something fascinating about science. One gets such wholesale returns of conjecture out of such a trifling investment of fact"

Mark Twain, <u>Life on the</u> <u>Mississippi</u> (1874)

NUESTROS MEJORES DESEOS PARA TODOS EN STRI

EN ESTAS NAVIDADES Y

PARA EL ANO 1932

OUR BEST WISHES TO ALL AT STRI:



FOR CHRISTMAS

& THE NEW YEAR

LA BIBLIOTECA ESTARA CERRADA LOS SABADOS 26 DE DICIEMBRE Y 2 DE ENERO.

THE LIBRARY WILL BE CLOSED ON DECEMBER 26TH AND JANUARY 2ND.